
Anti-Ragging Awareness through short films 

for Students 

Ragging is a serious concern in educational institutions, and such programs 

play a vital role in promoting a safe and supportive environment for all students. 

The Committee for Prevention of Ragging of SDMSM Kalasala, Smt. A. Rama 

Lakshmi organised a talk for 120 students on ‘Anti-Ragging Awareness’ on 16th 

October 2024 for the students of the college. To create awareness about ragging and 

ensure a student-friendly environment at all times.  

 

This awareness session was streamed on YouTube on the Short Films. Films 

showcasing real-life incidents of ragging and their consequences. In this interactive 

session where students shared their thoughts. Anti-Ragging Committee members 

discussed the support system available to victims and preventive measures in place. 

Expressed a deeper understanding of the severity of ragging and appreciated the 

creative approach of using short Films. Messages on legal actions taken against 

offenders under the UGC and AICTE Anti-Ragging Regulations. Films illustrating 

positive interaction among students to promote healthy bonding.  

 

The ‘Anti-Ragging Awareness Programme’ aimed at making students be 

aware of the laws of the country with respect to ragging. Such initiatives, when 

conducted regularly, can foster a positive and inclusive atmosphere within the 

institution. Smt. A. Rama Lakshmi responded to queries from students with respect 

to anti-ragging and the talk concluded with a call to ‘Say no to Ragging’. 

 

 

       

 



 

      

 


